
From:   Jeremy Jetton   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   May 18, 2007

Subject:   FCC File No. 0091-EX-PL-2007
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

In response to the following questions:

Mr. Jetton,
Please provide the following information:
1. Contracting agency.
2. Point of contact, name and phone number.
3. An explanation to request for 36 months as opposed to 24 months experimental license.

Answers:
1) Contracting Agency - US Army Aviation and Missile Command is the Contracting Office, my Direct
Customer is the Threat Systems Management Office.

2) Contracting Officer is Frencetta Morgan, 256-876-9375 and my Technical Contracting Officer is Jerry
Marotta, 256-876-8556

3) 36 month period is requested rather than the 24 month because there is a final concept demonstration
in the 2010 timeframe.  Once this demo is complete, the contract will be completed.


